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August 10, 2022 

 

Gregory L. Dunham, Town Manager 

Town of Gulfstream 

100 Sea Road 

Gulfstream, FL 33483 

 

RE:  Building Permit Review and Inspection Services 

 

Dear Mr. Dunham, 

 

Pursuant to Section 3 of the Interlocal Agreement between the City of Delray Beach (the “City”) and the 

Town of Gulfstream (the “Town”), this correspondence shall constitute the City’s notice of its intent to 

cancel the Agreement.  The cancellation shall be effective in 60 days, which is October 10, 2022.  

The City looks forward to working with the Town to formulate a transition strategy.  Please contact my 

Office upon receipt of this correspondence so that we may schedule a meeting to discuss this matter 

further. 

Best, 
 
 
 
Terrence Moore, ICMA-CM 
 
Cc:  Lynn Gelin, City Attorney, Delray Beach 
 Anthea Gianniotes, Development Services Director 
 Steve Tobias, Building Official 
 Jay Stacy, Information Technology Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


